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Saturday 25 November 2023 
 
 
Dear residents, 
  
Despite much chasing, we have been unable to obtain a firm date from the contractors to 
complete outstanding works at the play park. Current indications are week commencing 11th 
December which we hope to be confirmed next week. 
  
Although the park looks ready for use, there is currently no safety flooring under the train and the 
fencing needs to be replaced. Most importantly, the independent safety sign off report has not 
been finally signed off. The Parish Council must put safety of the equipment first and this is why 
the park has not re-opened. 
  
As soon as the last stages of work are completed, and on receipt of the safety report, the play 
park will be opened for the children.  We are still planning to organise an official opening, to take 
place later, sometime in the New Year, which we hope residents and their families will attend.  We 
will keep you informed via usual channels – village noticeboards at the crossroads, on-site and 
website www.witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 
We do thank you for your patience.   

Yours sincerely 

SJBell 

 
Mrs S J Bell 
Clerk/RFO 
For and on behalf of Members of Witcham Parish Council 
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